
Announcing…. 

 

 

 

                                                    at Jennings Elementary 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Jennings Elementary is implementing Typing Pal, a new keyboarding program that 

can be is accessed online.  Students can log in from school, home or anywhere with 

Internet connection. This will allow students some much needed typing practice. To 

access Typing Pal go to the Jennings Elementary Virtual Library page at 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/jen/virtual-library/ 

All 2nd – 5th grade students have accounts and will be set up during their scheduled 

Tech Time. Student usernames are the same usernames students use to log into 

the computers at school. Students should know these (first initial then last name – 

some have a number after their last name). The password for everyone on Typing 

Pal is jaguars (all lowercase). 

The crucial element in practicing at home is the need for correct finger placement. 

We work hard on that in school and would like those practices to be continued at 

home. In elementary school, correct finger placement and accuracy is much, much 

more important than speed. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Mariana Psenicnik 

Library Media Specialist 

mpsenicnik@fairfieldschools.org 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/jen/virtual-library/

